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Website: ​www.hillingdon.hillingdon.sch.co.uk Tel: 01895 590087 

 

______________________________________________________ 
 Tuesday 9th June 2020 

Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
To support better communication between teachers and children, we are delighted to announce that starting 
from next week we will begin weekly class video calls for Year 1 to 6. These calls will take place at the time 
shown in the table below.  
 
Children in Reception will also have access and parents will receive additional information on how to access 
Google Meet via the EYFS website. 
 
The video calls will be an opportunity for children to speak to their teacher to talk about their home learning for 
that week, and are open for all children in the class to join. 
 
If you would like your child to join, please carefully read and fill out​ this consent form​. Unfortunately, children 
who do not have a completed form will not be able to access this resource.  
 
Calls will be made on Google Meet, which is a free application the children can access through their Google 
Account. To join the call, the children will need to click on a link which will be posted in the Google Classroom 
five minutes before the start time. It is not required that children have a webcam to join the call if none are 
available. 
 
To support children in appropriate behaviour on a video call, children should read ​this guidance document 
which we have prepared. 
 
If you have any questions, please do get in touch. 
 

Tuesday 2D - 9am 
2K - 10am 
2H - 11am 

1R - 12pm 
1A - 1pm 
1D - 2pm 

Wednesday 3A - 9am 
3H - 10am 
3QS - 11am 

4S - 12pm 
4H - 1pm 
4J - 2pm 

Thursday 5M - 9am 
5B - 10am 
5C - 11am 

6S - 12pm 
6J - 1pm 
6D - 2pm 

 
 
 

    
 

mailto:hillprimary@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZIYr_V82zwDIcxBrCNQFqb4JfdjpNpxyIxilyo8sXeLpctA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rZPujmscPYtNi3uOgzzHelyKfuzecIHK/view?usp=sharing


 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Ann Bowen-Breslin 
Principal 
 
 


